
From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us [mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 9:54 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject:  

 

 

From: webmaster@puco.ohio.gov  

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO  

Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 115322  

Received: 11/5/2017 4:56:56 PM  

Message: 

WEB ID: 115322 AT:11-05-2017 at 04:56 PM  

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mrs. Laura Dolan  

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes  

MAILING ADDRESS: 

6259 Margo Lane  

Cincinnati , Ohio 45227  

USA  

PHONE INFORMATION: 

Home: 5132714690  

Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)  

Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: ldolan@cinci.rr.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?)  

(no account name provided?)  

(no service address provided?)  

(no service phone number provided?)  

(no account number provided?)  

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:  

I am wondering if a decision has been made re: the siting of the natural gas pipeline in Hamilton 

County. The preferred route runs through a very complex area that includes a major hospital, 

shopping areas, multiple school locations and many communities that are long-established. 

Madeira, our community, would be negatively affected for many reasons: the project would cut 

right through Madeira and disrupt access to schools, Jewish Hospital, shopping centers and many 

places of work and worship. It just doesn't make any sense to site the project down the Kenwood 

Road area. And we are angry that this is the "preferred route". We pay high property taxes to 

Hamilton County and it feels like our voice is being ignored. Surely there are other paths that 

would less impact access and safety. I can't believe that the Kenwood area business community, 

the City of Madeira, Jewish Hospital and the many schools and even the YMCA have not 

strenuously objected to this choice. I just don't understand it, and would appreciate an honest 

response.  
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

11/6/2017 12:50:34 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-0253-GA-BTX

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


